
August 1, 2018 

Dear St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Parish Family, 

Enclosed, you will find a registration form and schedule for Families of Faith. After a learning season 

last year, we have made some adjustments to serve you better. 1. We have eliminated the Sunday and 

Monday sessions and 2. all meetings are on Wednesdays this year. We will continue to offer one            

parent session and one family session per month, as well as a meal at the family session. 

To register, go online to www.seasparish.org/fof or complete and return the attached form. 

 Preschool through 8th graders should be listed in section 1. 

 Volunteers will receive a $50 discount with a commitment to serve through May.                                        

Volunteer in section 2.                                           

 6-8th graders are encouraged to attend EDGE, our middle school youth ministry program.  Register 

in section 3.  Want more middle school events and activities?  OVER THE EDGE is the answer!                                 

Activities will be advertised a few weeks before they happen. 

 2nd grade students should also be registered for sacraments on a separate form that was mailed 

to 2nd grade families only.  If you have not received your sacrament information, visit 

www.seasparish.org/2ndgradesacraments to register online, make your payment, find information 

and the meeting schedule. 

All registration forms are due by September 1, 2018. 

Please contact me with questions or concerns. I look forward to your participation in Families of Faith 

at St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Parish! 

Yours in Christ, 

 

 

Jill Skaife 

Director, SEAS Faith Formation 

jskaife@seasparish.org 

 

2035 Fifteenth Street West 

Hastings, Minnesota 55033-9294 

651-437-4254 ~ 651-438-2948 (Fax) 

www.seasparish.org 

 

SAINT ELIZABETH ANN SETON CATHOLIC CHURCH 


